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From: Beardsley, Michelle
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 11:40 AM
To: frenchsl@dhec.sc.gov
Cc: Garner, Lynne
Subject: Corrected SRS sheet
Attachments: South Carolina SRS (3).pdf

Ms. French, during an internal review of your file, it was discovered that the State Regulation Sheet incorrectly 
listed that our review of RATS ID 2015-3 had no comments.  It has been corrected to reflect that there were 
comments identified during the review.  Please see the attached corrected version of the South Carolina 
SRS.  I apologize for any inconvenience caused.  Please contact me if you have any further questions. 

Regards, 
Michelle 

Michelle Beardsley, Health Physicist 
State Regulation Review Coordinator 
State Agreement and Liaison Programs Branch 
Division of Materials Safety, Security, State, and Tribal Programs 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
301-415-0275
michelle.beardsley@nrc.gov


